
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Strawberry Hill will be hosting a virtual, online Scholastic book 
fair this fall.  Orders will be sent directly to your house, and 
shipping is free if you order $25 worth of books.  All proceeds 
made from the book fair will go back to teachers and students 
at Strawberry Hill, so the more books you order, the more 
books we can get into classrooms!  This is also a great 
opportunity to build your child's home library.   
 
 

Here is a link to preview the fair: 
 
 https://bookfairsfiles.scholastic.com/flippingbooks/F20-premium-
booklist/F20-premium-booklist.html#p=1.   
 
 

You are able to click on some of the books to see a book trailer 
showcasing what each book is about. 

The fair will run from October 26 - November 8.  More information 
will come soon about how to access the fair.  Please contact Ms. Lord in 

the library for any questions. 
 


